
SHOUT Survey – Important Update. 
  
There is still time to complete the SHOUT survey, before it ends on the 22nd March.   
  
Sefton would would like the voice of the child and young person to help them 
develop the Children and Young People Plan.  Sefton would like to thank you in 
advance for your support with this. 
 
We have been asked by Sefton to send this  link home for  parents and carers to 
complete it with their child. 
Sefton Community Survey (smartsurvey.co.uk)  There is also a QR code that you 
might like to follow.  
 

  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SeftonCommunitySurvey/

